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2nd September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RECEPTION NEW STARTERS 2024 

We are looking forward to welcoming all of our Reception new starters tomorrow. 

We will open the doors at 8.40am and you are welcome to bring your child in to find their peg and 
settle in the classroom. Once they are busy, please leave quickly as the classroom can feel 
overwhelming with lots of adults in it. Do not worry we will be there to comfort and settle children 
that need it. 

Your child will need to come to school in comfortable uniform to play in, sensible shoes and a 
waterproof coat, as we will be going outside. A drawstring bag with a change of clothes in can be left 
on their peg. Children can also bring their own waterbottle. PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING WITH THEIR 
NAME. 

We will support children with their lunches tomorrow and throughout the week. For this first week, 
we offer flexible collection for any families who want it at 1pm. If you let us know if you intend to 
collect your child at 1pm, we will bring them to the main school reception for you. 

If you would like to book your child in to wraparound care, please contact Mrs Clay in the school 
office. 

We are setting up a class DOJO account so that we can share messages and photographs with you. If 
you are not already registered for this look out for your invitation coming soon. Please also follow 
the school Facebook page ‘Captain Cook Primary School’. 

We understand how important and emotional starting school is for children and families. At Captain 
Cook Primary School, we are proud of how quickly our children settle in to Reception and the 
positive relationships we develop with our families.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact school. We look forward to seeing 
you all tomorrow. 

Many thanks 

Reception Team 

 


